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w In i ts  meeting of November 24, IBHE wil l  approve these l i s t s  and will  
forward the specif ic  recommendations to the university governing boards. The 
boards will  be required to describe in the next Productivity Report, due 
October 1, 1993, the campus P*Q*P in i t ia t iv e s ,  including but not l imited to 
the responses to these specif ic  IBHE recommendations. Campuses wil l  have 
until June, 1996, to complete the implementation of their  decisions.

 ̂ In the November 24, 1992, meeting, the IBHE will  also consider a detailed 
plan for the second cycle of the P*Q*P in i t ia t iv e .  This wil l  certa inly  
include a review of obstacles to timely completion of degrees and a comparison 
of the un ivers it ies ’ performances in this dimension, but wil l  probably also 
include a comparison of university mission statements, examination of off-  
campus a c t iv i t ie s ,  and closer attention to administrative functions and public 
service units.

It is not pleasant to contemplate several years of f l a t  or declining 
state support. But this University has a long history of dealing responsibly 
and creatively with i ts  f isca l  resources, and the P*Q*P process can form a 
natural extension of our efforts .  If we proceed rat ional ly  and with close 
attention to the mission of SIUE, I believe that the outcome can be a 
streamlined and strengthened University, with a keener sense of mission and a 
renewed resolve to perform the educational services that are so v ita l  to our 
State and our region.
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